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The word advent means arrival.  Itõs the start of something new.  Itõs the expectation of an exciting change.  As a proper 
noun, Advent is also the first season of the Church Year.  It reminds us that weõre waiting for Christ to appear once again in 
our world and in our individual lives.    
 Jesus is the òLight of the Worldó.  Therefore, it is with some boldness that the Church calls this season of increasing 
darkness òAdventó.  Itõs crazy that we hail decreasing light and dormant life as the beginning of anything!  And yet, the hope 
of Jesus appearing again- challenges us to have faith in the unseen.    
 As Christians, weõre urged by our faith ancestors to set aside four weeks to wait, give, and pray.  Weõre to rely on God to 
provide that which we canõt yet see.  Weõre to allow Advent darkness to deepen our longing for Christ- so that we donõt fear 
the darkness.  Weõre to embrace it and let it settle us down, so that we might seek even more diligently the promise of re-
newed light.  
 Thus, we light the Advent wreath candles of hope, peace, joy, and love.  They show us that even a little light can make a 
big difference.  They remind us that the unseen can be so much more powerful than the apparent.  They point us toward the 
One who is the source of all life.  They invite us to embrace the Christ who comes to be with us and in us.  They tell us that 
he brings a new beginning in the midst of death and darkness.  
 God often works in mysterious ways.  Advent darkness actually helps us with the patient waiting thatõs expected of us 
during this season.  When itõs light outside, weõre distracted by many worldly things.  We want to do and see.  We busy our-
selves with the external.  We make the most of the light.   
 But with the darkness, our senses arenõt so overwhelmed with exterior things.  We can be more aware of internal yearn-
ings.  We can hear of our want for Christõs light in our lives.  We can sense our expectation of Jesusõ light in our world.  We 
can anticipate the change he brings and believe our lives will be better when he arrives.      
 Advent isnõt just a time of sitting around and waiting for time to pass.  Itõs a time to be actively alert.  Itõs all about waking 
up.  Itõs about being in tune with our expectations of God and Godõs expectations of us.   
 Advent opens our eyes to both the seen and the unseen.  We invite God to once again break through the barriers that 
weõve set up during this past year.  We ask for a new vision.  Both physically and spiritually, we add more light because we 
know that we need it.    
 During this Advent season, take time to slow down.  Make time for prayer.  And then, watch for God to appear. 

As we approach cold and flu season and increasing COVID cases in the area, we want to continue 
to keep our congregation healthy.  If  you have been exposed to a suspected or confirmed case of  
Covid, please stay home and worship with St Paulõs virtually for 2 weeks. If  you are having any 
cold/flu symptoms please stay home. We want to have the option to stay mask-free as long as 
possible. As always our policies may change as local and state guidances change.  



 

  

 

            
 

  

 

Carol Shreder  Larry & Marie Taylor 

Bev West   Rose Marie Moeller 

 
...and others who are physically unable to join us.    

Why not call or visit, to let them know they are missed? 

Bible Study groups will meet in our respective areas - 
unless we can't maintain safe social distancing.  Masks  
optional if fully vaccinated. If you have additional 
questions or concerns, contact the Convener: Lisa 

Knerr- Mon. evening, Charles- Wed. morning 
 

Mondays @7pm in the lounge  
Wednesdays @ 10am in the multi-purpose room. 

Prepare your Spirit by spending an hour studying the 
òMessageó Reading for Sunday.  There is no better 

way to be ready for Worship than to study  
The Word of God!  

Sunday Bible readings:  
The first reading is italicized; the message text is bold. 

 
Dec 5    
Philippians 1:3-11   
Luke 1.68-69,74-75    
 
Dec 12 
Philippians 4.4-7    
Isaiah 12.2-6 
 
Dec 19 
Sunday School  Program 
Matthew 1:18-21 

Dec 25 
Luke 2.1-20 
 
 
 

 
December 26 
1 Samuel 2:18-20, 26;   
Psalm 148, Luke 2: 41-52, 

 Colossians 3:12-17 

We are currently worshiping in-house at St. Paul's UCC. (This is subject to change if COVID cases increase.) Your 

Church Council is working to provide as safe as possible worship. Be here by 9:50am to hear lots of great music 

played by one of our organists. To connect virtually, the direct link to our YouTube Channel is: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCi2hK62nkmeNAMJwMpchvJw 

We plan to be live on YouTube and Facebook around 10am on Sundays.  You'll also be able to watch the recorded 

videos at a later time on YouTube and Facebook. 

2021 Annual Reports 
Due January 3 

 
If youõre the person in any of St. Paulõs 
UCC Committees whoõs tasked with 
writing the Annual Report for that 

committee please e-mail your reports 
to stpaulunited@verizon.net by January 3rd for 

inclusion in the Annual Reports booklet. 
Thank you ! 

Attica Food Link Distribution: 
December 1    

10am-12pm 

  

Outsideð1st come 1st served  

Pre-portioned boxes will be placed in 

your vehicle.  Please write down how 

many adults & children live in your household and 

put the paper on the driverôs side window.   

https://apis.mail.aol.com/ws/v3/mailboxes/@.id==VjN-QdouElk614U4YXOOnVepkozoPjCm4j3NaI1lEajIcaVKwIq3kePR1nCNqkWDIS_9uJkxVnmnZD6O4VOaigQhwg/messages/@.id==ADM7qMtQKEl5YZuvBgfQAK2-yTQ/content/parts/@.id==2/refresh?appid=aolwebmail&ymreqid=9ee0a68e-985d-e64
https://apis.mail.aol.com/ws/v3/mailboxes/@.id==VjN-QdouElk614U4YXOOnVepkozoPjCm4j3NaI1lEajIcaVKwIq3kePR1nCNqkWDIS_9uJkxVnmnZD6O4VOaigQhwg/messages/@.id==ADM7qMtQKEl5YZuvBgfQAK2-yTQ/content/parts/@.id==2/refresh?appid=aolwebmail&ymreqid=9ee0a68e-985d-e64


 

  

 

 

Not sure what to do with the sneakers you no longer want?    
 Sisters in Faith is collecting for a mission project with GotSneakers.   We send new/gently used sneakers and earn 
money for each pair sent.  GotSneakers sends the shoes to people in need. 
There is a box at church for your donations.      
Only adult sneakers are accepted.   
No children's sneakers or any shoes or boots. 
Thank you! 

 
UCC Christmas Fund 
For over 100 years, the Christmas Fund Special Mission 
Offering has been caring for active and retired clergy and lay 
employees of the United Church of Christ.  Your gift provides 
emergency grants, supplements small annuities and health 
premiums, and delivers Christmas ñThank Youò gift checks to 
low-income retirees. Please participate in God's promise of 
renewal by helping to sustain this ministry of compassion 
and care.  Thank you! 
      

    

       
       

      

2022 Offering Envelopes are in church mailboxes!   

 

If you arenõt comfortable coming in to get yours, stop by 

during office hours, call Pastor Laurie and let her know 

youõre here and she will bring them out to you! 
 
 

Do you feel called to serve as a  

 
Lay Leader, Greeter or Usher? 

 
Please sign up on the bulletin board  

outside the sanctuary. 

  Christmas Play  
   

Sunday December 19th during Worship 

òThe Christmas Storyó 
 

Birthday Party for Jesus  

after church in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

All are Invited !  
 


